
 
 
 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for Houston Independent School District. located Houston, TX in fiscal 

year 2023. 

The entity to receive the funding for this project is located at 4400 West 18th Street Houston, TX 

77092. 

To strengthen the Houston community’s pipeline of students who are engaged in planetary 

sciences that leverages NASA, JSC, Lunar Planetary Institute (LPI), Museum of Natural Science 

and Rice University partnerships with Houston ISD (HISD), we propose a scaffolded approach 

that engages elementary through graduate students in exciting, interwoven programming.  

Graduate and undergraduate students will be trained on effective communication strategies and 

teaching pedagogies to prepare them to bring current research and hands-on activities into HISD 

classrooms.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

M 
Sylvia R. Garcia 

Member of Congress 


